REQUEST TO UPGRADE TO 240 LITRE
GARBAGE BIN (Residential)


Property Owner/s Name: ___________________________________________________________

Property Address / Description / Assessment Number: __________________________________
(where bin is located)
_________________________________________________________________________________

Property Owner/s Postal Address and Contact Phone Number: ___________________________

__________________________________________________________ Ph: ___________________

No of Residents: _____________________________________



Exceptional Circumstances: ___________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________________________

[bookmark: _GoBack]A 240 litre garbage bin is available to residential property on payment of an additional fee as set by Council each year.  Currently that fee is $368.00 per annum and will be invoiced separately from the Council Property Rates Notice following the approval.

The weight limit of 80 kilos applies to this bin and the bin will remain the property of Colac Otway Shire Council.

Bin Change over fee of $32.00


Name: ________________________ Signature: _________________ Date: ___________

OFFICE USE ONLY
 
Rec Type 176 	                  Cost $32.00 240 Litre	        Receipt No ……………………….
Garbage Contractor Informed of Request    		        
Council to Provide Service   	       Copies to:  Customer     Rates    Contractor     File  
Council Unable to Provide the Service   	Copies to: Customer     File  

Authorised Officer: ______________________________     Date: ____________________________

Reason:  _________________________________________________________________________


DECLARATION:
The Colac Otway Shire Council collects personal information to levy rates, issue permits and licences and provide a variety of community services.  The information collected in this form is used only for the purposes contemplated by the form (primary purpose) and is not passed onto third parties.  In some instances however, disclosure is required by law or is necessary for the protection of persons or property.  Where this occurs, Council will take every reasonable step to ensure your privacy is protected in accordance with the Information Privacy Act 2000 (Vic).  Should you need to change or access your personal details or require further information about Council’s Privacy Policy contact our Privacy Officer on 5232 9400.

